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To whom it may concern,

I write today in support of the Pleasant Prairie Solar Project. Having reviewed the concerns raised by residents,
The Darby Creek Association, and Columbus Audubon Society, as well as the responses from Invenergy’s Josh
Hreha, | am more than satisfied that this project will create many more benefits than potential risks.

First, the plan involves extensive consideration and council from outside ecological and environmental regulators,
such as the U.S. Fish and Wildlife Service and Ohio Dept. of Natural Resources. The plan also includes an invitation
for input from the MetroParks and others while planning for the most beneficial vegetation buffers and wildlife-
friendly safety fencing. It appears that everything has been carefully considered regarding aesthetics, ecology and
the surrounding environment for residents both human and non-human.

We have voted in favor of community choice aggregation, now we must take the next step to allow that choice to
come to fruition by creating our own power locally. We know the long term benefits of sustainable energy, we see
the potential revenue to be generated locally and the green jobs to be generated. The fact that Invenergy has
environmental partnerships with Environmental Law & Policy Center, U.S. Green Building Council and U.S. Fish
& Wildlife, gives me great confidence in the intention and outcome of this project.

We can be certain that this agricultural site WILL be developed and I can’t imagine a more responsible and
beneficial way to do so, not just for now, but years to come.

Sincerely,
Danielle Johnson

314 Chase Rd
Columbus OH 43214
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